Armada Township 
Macomb County, Michigan
Planning Commission
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
FOR A SPECIAL LAND USE

Notice is hereby given that the Armada Township Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on May 1, 2024 beginning at 7:00 PM, or as soon thereafter as the agenda allows, Virtual and at the Armada Township Hall, 23121 East Main Street, Armada, MI 48005. 
The purpose of the hearing is to receive public comments on a request submitted by Jodie Kinney for a special land use on parcel 13-02-31-400-004 commonly known as 16191 32 Mile Rd. The applicant seeks to operate an event barn. 
A complete copy of the application for the requested special land use may be examined at Armada Township Hall, 23121 East Main Street, Armada, MI 48005, prior to the public hearing, during the Township’s regular business hours, Monday through Thursday, 9:00 AM through 4:00 PM.  Questions 586-784-5200. Written comments may be addressed to the Planning Commission at the Township Hall address. Oral comments will be taken during the hearing on May 1, 2024.
Cris Martin
Recording Secretary
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